
SR 600/US 92 from Emmet Street
to North Charles Street.
Financial Project ID: 436855-1-52-01

Thursday, August 25, 2016
5 p.m. to 7 p.m.
Bethune-Cookman University, Center for Civic Engagement
740 W. International Speedway Blvd., Daytona Beach, FL

Presented by: The Florida Department of Transportation



The Florida Department of Transportation complies with various non-discrimination 
laws and regulations, including  Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and Title VIII 
of the Civil Rights Act of 1968, as amended. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, 
sex, religion, disability or family status. 

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI 
and/or Title VIII may do so by contacting:

DeLand Office Tallahassee Office
Florida Department of Transportation Florida Department of Transportation
District Five Title VI Coordinator State Title VI Coordinator 
Jennifer Smith Jacqueline Paramore 
719 South Woodland Boulevard 605 Suwannee Street, Mail Station 65
DeLand, Florida 32720 Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450
(386) 943-5367 (850) 414-4753
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us Jacqueline.Paramore@dot.state.fl.us
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Improve flooding issue at the 
intersection of SR 600/US 92 and 
Marion Street

Construction of additional curb 
inlets 

Replacement of the existing storm 
drain main

Replacement of existing outfall 
pipes along Charles Street

Milling and resurfacing
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Access to businesses will be maintained 
throughout the project. 

Roadway detours will be required. 
Local traffic will be maintained during detour.
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Design Underway
Completion date: Spring 2018

Right of Way Mapping

Construction Funded
Est. start date: Fall 2018
Est. cost: $961,000



Finding  more 
information about 
this project online 

is as easy as

1 -2 - 3

1. Go to the project website on www.cflroads.com

2. Select SR 600 from the pull-down menu for “Road” and click on “Search”

3. When the new page comes up, click on “Design” and then click on  “436855-1”
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Mail a comment form to:

Megan Olivera, QCA

2431 Aloma Avenue, Suite 231

Winter Park, Florida 32792

Email your comments to 
Megan.Olivera@qcausa.com

Go to www.cflroads.com and 
use the “Submit Comments 
and Questions” link on the 
project webpage

All comments received by Tuesday, September 13, 2016 will become part of the 
official public meeting summary. 
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If you have questions or would like more 
information, you may also contact one of the 

following:

Leonel Cortes, PE
Florida Department of 

Transportation 
Project Management

719 South Woodland Boulevard
DeLand, Florida 32720-6800

Telephone: 386-943-5408
Leonel.Cortes@dot.state.fl.us

Megan Olivera
Quest Corporation of America

Florida Department of 
Transportation Consultant

Public Involvement Coordinator
2431 Aloma Avenue, Suite 231

Winter Park, Florida 32792
Telephone: 407-709-9840

Megan.Olivera@qcausa.com
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